
Torres, RobertoJ 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

keoni alaimua.com <keoni@alaimua.com> 
Thursday, May 05, 2016 1:00 PM 
Torres, RobertoJ 

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Re: Letter to NRC 
scan.pdf Attachments: 

Good Morning Roberto, 

Here is the letter with the signatures as you requested in your previous email. 

Thank You, 

Keoni Alensonorin 

On May 4, 2016 at 6:37 PM "Torres, RobertoJ" <RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Can you please provide a signed letter in pdf format showing a handwritten signature? Once ~ receive an 
acceptable letter I will proceed to issue the amendment. Thank you for your patience. 

From: keoni alaimua.com [mailto:keoni@alaimua.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 11:54 AM 
To: Torres, RobertoJ <RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Letter to NRC 

Good Morning Roberto, 

Here is the revised letter attached to this email. If I am missing anything else please email me 
and I will get all the information you need. i really appreciate your patience and help. 

Thank You 

Keoni 

On May 2, 2016 at 5:08 PM "Torres, RobertoJ" <RobertoJ.Torres@nrc.gov> 
wrote: 

Owner/Principal Ala lmua, LLC: 

The NRC has received an unsigned letter dated April 2016 from Keoni 
Alensonorin requesting to become RSO for Ala lmua. Please resubmit the 
request letter with the following information. 

1 



1. Date (Month, day, year) 

2. Signature by company owner or principal requesting the change of RSO 
to Keoni Alensonorin. 

3. Remove reference to 1 O CFR 35.50 which is incorrect. This regulation 
pertains to medical facilities. 

Thank you. 

Roberto J. Torres, M.S. 

Senior Health Physicist 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV 

1600 East Lamar Boulevard 

Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

817-200-1189 
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91-168 Malakole Street 
Kapolei, Hawaii 96707 

April 20, 2016 

USNRC Region IV 
1600E. Lamar BLVD 
Arlington, TX 76011-4511 

RE: License No.53-35229-01, Docket No. 030-38826 
Change in Radiation Safety Officer 

Dear Sir or Madame: 

Ala Imua, LLC would like to amend the above referenced license to designate a change in Radiation Safety 
Officer. Effective April 20,2016, Mr. Alensonorin of Ala lmua, LLC will assume the duties and 
responsibilities of Radiation Safety Officer (RSO). Mr. Alensonorin training and experience to meet the 
requirements. 

Enclosed please find documentation of Mr. Alensonorin qualifications. 

If additional information is needed or there arc any questions regarding our request, please contact, Mr. 
Alensonorin directly at (808)864-7423. 

Keoni K.S Alensonorin 

~ty Contro] Manager 

~Qfw~cr-:--

~
you, 

Uttf~ 
. ache! Widemann, Managing Member 


